Rosenson, Valerie

From: SRR

Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014 9:42 AM

To: Rosenson, Valerie; Lgilden@StamfordCT.gov.
Subject: TAXES

Understand our Mayor is looking to increase taxes by 5% again next year.

He did so last year too and my taxes went up by 29 %......

| have already appealed last years result and if you are going to increase my taxes again i will be forced to hire a lawyer to
protect me .

This is completely out of control.

Soren Sorensen

204 Van Rensselaer Ave

Stamford CT 06902
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